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LOCAL LIBRARY CELEB RATES 85 YEARS OF SERVICE!
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Press Release

LOCAL LIBRARY CELEB RATES 85 YEARS OF SERVICE!
The Malvern-Hot Spring County Library is proud to celebrate its 85th birthday in 2013!
Malvern, AR, April 2, 2013:  The Malvern – Hot Spring County Library has proudly served the Hot Spring County community for 85 years and will be celebrating with a ticketed event at 6:30 pm on April 13, 2013 at the Malvern Country Club.  Tickets will be pre-sold at the Malvern Library for $30.  The event will include a catered dinner by local vendors, a silent auction, and the announcement of the 3rd annual Pro-Med National Library Week Youth Essay Contest winners.  The guest speaker will be the Arkansas State Librarian, Carolyn Ashcraft.  All attendees will receive copy of the commemorative publication on the history of the Malvern-Hot Spring County Library. Additional copies of this publication will be on sale for the first time after the event.  
The Malvern-Hot Spring County Library has served the Hot Spring County area since 1928 and currently located on the historic property of the original site.  The library serves Hot Spring County and surrounding areas and is the Headquarters location of the 4 county regional library system, the Mid-Arkansas Regional Library.  The current librarian, Ashley Parker-Graves has served as Library Director since 2007 and has been recognized locally, regionally, and nationally for her skills and efforts.  

The Hot Spring County Library is proud to offer current and relevant services to the community.  The library currently houses 26 public computers, offers wi-fi connectivity, provides print and ebooks, audiobooks, fishing poles, knitting needles, magazines, movies, and video games, classes, and kids activities.  The library also houses an extensive Genealogy collection.

For more information about the event, ticket sales, or the commemorative publication, please contact the Malvern-Hot Spring County Library at 202 E. Third St., Malvern, AR 72104 or via phone at 501-332-5441.  More information can also be found on the library’s Facebook page or on their website at www.hsc.lib.ar.us.
· Contact: Ashley Parker-Graves (Librarian), Office: 501-332-5441 / Cell: 903-314-0517 (Cell is not for public distribution), Ashley.parker@arkansas.gov
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